From: Vachy, Jason E. [mailto:Jason.Vachy@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2017 8:16 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel

Good Morning Mr. Berlin

I traveled to Ohio 08 May 2017 - 11 May 2017 in support of a federal investigation. All expenses were paid for by The Department of Justice. 

Thank you

Jason Vachy

CHICAGO POLICE DEPARTMENT
Jason Vachy
Bureau of Organized Crime 
